March 9, 1934

Mr, E.Bs Heyer, Chairman,
AsI,E.E, Publication Committee,
80 Park Place,

Newark, W.J,

fley George A, ﬁ&mi&toa
Ugar ¥r. Meyer: |

Thank you wvery much for your letter of lareh 7
and for the statement received from Mr. Hamilton.

Perhaps from available records thet we may
uncover some place we may be able to add some new things
to this statement that Mr, Hamilton would be willing to
embrace as his own by applying his signature.

Cordially yours,

G. Ross ﬁ@nﬂinggii
ditor.

Fa
Miﬂhﬂnﬁﬁm




AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ELECTRICAL ENGINEERS
33 WEST THIRTY-NINTH STREET
NEW YORK

TELEPHONE PENNSYLVANIA 6-9220
CABLE, CYANDRIC

80 Park Place
Newark, New Jersey
March 7, 1934

Mr, G. Ross Henninger, Editor
ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING

33 West Thirty-ninth Street
Jew York City

My dear Mr. Henninger: .

I am inclosing a brief statement which
I received from Mr., Hamilton. As you know, it is
almost impossible to get very much from him in his
present feeble conditior as he is well advanced in
years, somewhat past ninety.

I talked with his daughter but she, of
course, is not familiar with his early associations
with the Institute and has not been in any position
to help materially.

I suggested to lMr. Hamilton that you
might take this statement and perhaps add something
to it and edit it, and then have it appear over his
signature in the coming anniversery issue of ELEC-
TRICAL ENGINEERING. ‘

If you will have it rewritten I will be
gled to take it down to him for his approval.

Very truly yours,

(E. B. Meyer)
Chairman
EBM:KG Publication Committee

Ing.
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